
As the start of camp gets closer, we will be sending out reminders. We post these reminders on 

our News/Forms Section/Camp Information section of our website so you may revisit them as 

needed.  

 

SWIMMING - MUST REGISTER SEPARATELY  

 Swimming occurs each Thursday at Seymour High School - must register separately 

(no added cost) 

 Children must be comfortable in the water and be able to maneuver the shallow end 

on their own - counselors do not go in the water. 

 Floatation devices are not allowed. 

 If your child is not registered to swim they may stay at camp and there will be 

activities for those that remain each Thursday. 
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